Skokie Police Use of Force Review Board Meeting Minutes

Call to order

A meeting of the Skokie Police Use of Force Review Board was held via a Zoom meeting on Tuesday, February 15, 2022. The meeting started at 6:56pm. Chairperson Will Evans read the intro and roll call of the board members proceeded. A quorum was established.

Attendees included Chief Brian Baker, Deputy Chief Jesse Barnes, Administrative Specialist Cindy Pechter, Chairman Will Evans, Elizabeth Demes, Casey Diers, Alecia Wartowski, Judge Edward Bobrick, James Boehm, Karen Sherman, Dennis Rizo, Abel Figueroa.

Members not in attendance included James Specker.

Approval of minutes

This initial meeting did not have any applicable minutes to approve.

Presentations

Chief Baker recognized the ordinance 21-12-C- creating the Skokie Police Use of Force Review Board and stated the purpose and responsibility of the Board is to review the Skokie Police Department's use of force statistics and the findings of use of force incidents that resulted in complaint or injury. The Board shall also advise the Mayor on any recommendations relating to the policies and practices of the Skokie Police Department.

Reports

There were no reports for this meeting.

<u>Unfinished Business</u>

None.

Motion

None

Document Number: 595640

New Business

Introduction of Board Members was made by Chairperson Evans.

The following requests were made:

Use of Force presentation to be sent to board members.

Overview of training provided to police officers.

Collection of data methods.

Box account to be set up for document sharing.

Announcements

If you would like a tour of the police station, please contact Deputy Chief Barnes.

The next meeting will be Monday, March 14, 2022

Adjournment

The meeting adjourned at 8:06pm.

Date of approva